UNIVERSITY OF MINNESQTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
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Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

September 30, 1982

Joseph Anderson, Ph.D.

Nutrition Consultant

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Health Sciences Unit A .

Dear Joe:

We have over the years since your retirement been exceedingly forunate

to have your thoughtful and productive input. We want that to continue
just as it is and want to continue your Emeritus appointment and provide
your desk and secretarial support, such as they are. But due to severe
exigencies in funding, we are going to have to discontinue even the small
economic contribution which has by no means been commensurate with your
productivity and contributions to the Lab.

We hope that you will still be willing and able to make your academic
contributions to the Lab but without guarantees of economic support.

0f course, if grant applications go. in, in which your consultation is
appropriate, we will attempt to develop that in the future. You also
should feel quite free to submit your own requests for small grants for
analyses or your own secretarial support, which would be no burden or
strain on yourself,

Please let me know if this causes any inconvenience, I will ask you
to work out with Dean Surbey the actual conditions of discontinuing
the payment which would be most favorable to us and to you in regard
to taxes.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburmn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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